
 

24 May 2024 

Visit our website for further information www.https://akroydon.trinitymat.org/ 

Trinity Academy Akroydon  

Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance 

Ash 94.44 % 

Birch 95.00 % 

Elm 96.67 % 

Hazel 94.62 % 

Juniper 92.31 % 

Linden 95.77 % 

Maple 100 % 

Oak 92.38 % 

Willow 89.26 % 

Yew 92.00 %  

Key dates   

24 May 

Term 5 ends 

3 June 

Term 6 begins 

19 June  

Y3/4 Humph’s 
Histories visit 

21 June  

Y6 Junior Warrior  

9 July  

Y1/2 Yorkshire 
Wildlife Park trip 

19 July 

End of 
school 
year 

Boothtown Fun Fest 

Our Year 5 entrepreneurs made a significant impact at the Boothtown Fun 

Fest on Saturday, earning an impressive £663 from selling their handmade 

crafts. Their stall, featuring colourful and meticulously crafted items, quickly 

became a favourite among festival-goers. From beautifully designed tote 

bags to handmade candles, each piece showcased the pupils hard work and 

creativity. 

"We are incredibly proud of our Year 5 children" said Miss Kirkley, "Their 

dedication and teamwork were evident, and the funds raised will support 

future school projects." 

The £663 raised will go towards enhancing resources and supporting extra-

curricular activities at the school. The success at Boothtown Fun Fest has 

highlighted the pupils’ talents and strengthened community spirit, as well 

as starting them on their journey to graduation in 2025.   

Year 6 Knife Crime workshops 

We welcomed our local PCSOs back into school this week. This time to hold 

workshops about the dangers of knife crime. Pupils were left shocked with 

the statistics given about those who choose to carry a knife. They were 

educated on the laws around carrying a knife and what they should do 

should they ever find one or know of anyone carrying one. Year 6 were 

reminded about what peer pressure was and encouraged to talk to adults at 

home or school should they be concerned about any of these topics.   
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Ash– Caben H 

Birch– Lyla-Grace L 

Elm– Millie C 

Hazel– Koby-Lee W 

Juniper– Harper W 

Linden– Eva-Marie S 

Maple–Savannah W 

Oak– Ethan Y 

Willow– Owen K  

Yew– Molly D 

 

Ash– Jiza S 

Birch– Riva C 

Elm– Niamh M 

Hazel– Kinga H 

Juniper– Hudson F 

Linden– Jack N 

Maple– Reggie H 

Oak– Casey M 

Willow– Kayden C 

Yew– James C 

 

 

1. Alexa B – Oak 

2. Tilly-May M – Oak 

3. Aylin O – Hazel 

Follow us on Facebook and X  

@TrinityAcadA  

 

 

1. Nina T—Juniper 

2. Ashleigh G – Juniper 

3. Martha JC – Juniper 

Timetables                    

Don’t forget your kit! 

Term 6 Extra-curricular clubs 

Our Term 6 clubs are now available to book 

on the MCAS app. If your child wishes to 

participate in one of the clubs, please 

ensure you book this before 9am on 

Monday 3 June.  

See you soon, Mrs Gawthorp 

We would like to wish Mrs Gawthorp ‘good luck’ as she takes 

some time away from the academy to have her baby. Hazel class 

and the rest of Akroydon would like to wish her the very best of 

luck. We will miss her and look forward to welcoming her back 

in 2025.   

  FOREST SCHOOL PE SWIMMING 

ASH   Tuesday   

BIRCH   Friday   

ELM Thursday Friday   

HAZEL Friday Y3 Monday Y4 Monday 

JUNIPER Thursday Y3 Monday Y4 Monday 

LINDEN Wednesday Y3 Monday Y4 Monday 

MAPLE Tuesday   Monday 

OAK Monday Thursday   

WILLOW Tuesday Monday   

YEW Monday Wednesday   

https://twitter.com/trinityacada?lang=en

